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WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

 
MONDAY 29th 

November 
TUESDAY 30th   WEDNESDAY 1st 

December  
THURSDAY 2nd  FRIDAY 3rd  

K-3 Transition   Zoom Transition  
Yr 6-7 2pm 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 
Staffing News 
Congratulations to Mrs McKay who has been successful in gaining the role of Assistant Principal 
Curriculum and Instruction at Lake Munmorah Public School. Mrs McKay has been an outstanding 
Assistant Principal at our school and will be sorely missed. Mrs McKay will finish at Terrigal PS at 
the end of the year to take up her new role at the beginning of 2022. 
 
Mrs Miller has announced she will retire at the end of the year. Mrs Miller has been our amazing 
English as a second language, learning support and release teacher. 
 
Mrs Coe has informed me that she is relinquishing her position at Terrigal PS. Mrs Coe has been 
on leave for the last couple of years and is now taking a role with Charles Sturt University. Mrs Coe 
was a great Kindergarten teacher and made a valuable contribution to our Aboriginal education 
program. 
 
Miss Caitlin McMurray has been appointed to our school by the Education Department and will take 
her position at the beginning of 2022. 
 
Staff Wellbeing Week 
Every week we focus on student wellbeing. This week we also focus on staff wellbeing. 
It has been a big year for staff and it continues to be a challenge. With our current student cohort 
bubbles, staff are also sticking to their teaching groups with minimal contact with one another and 
have been limited to Zoom meetings. We haven’t physically been together as a staff in months! 
So, this week we haven’t had our normal meetings. Yesterday was ‘Check In’ day and staff wore 
checked clothing to school for a bit of fun. 
 
Three Weeks to Go 
Only three weeks to go! Here are a few reminders: 
 
Presentation Day – online (more information regarding Zoom links will be provided next week) 
Friday 10th December - beginning at 9.10am 
9.10am - Welcome & Stage 3 awards 
11.40am – Support Unit 
12.00pm - Kindergarten 
12.20pm – Stage 1 
1.40 pm – Stage 2 
 
Year 6 Graduation - online (more information regarding Zoom links will be provided next week) 
Monday 13th December 11.45am 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
Monday 13th December at 6pm - Terrigal Public School (Cola/Hall) 
 



  

 

Last Day for Students – 16th December 2021 
 
First Day for Students Yrs 1 to Yr 6 2022 – Tuesday 1st February, 2022 
 
First Day for Kindergarten 2022 – Friday 4th February 
 
Semester Two Reports 
Teachers are finalising modified Semester 2 reports. The reports will provide information on 
students’ progress during Term 3 and the beginning of Term 4. 
Reports will be sent home in Week 10. 
 
Library Books 
If your child has any school library books at home now is the time to return them to school. Mrs 
Hamilton-Foster is ready to undertake her annual stocktake. 
 
P & C Gingerbread House Fundraiser 
Orders for gingerbread house kits close next week. Thank you to everyone who has 
already ordered. I know some people have gone back to order another kit (because 
the first kit was eaten as soon as it was made!). 
Gingerbread house kits are delivered to your door! Each kit ordered earns $13 for 
our school. Gingerbread Folk house kits are premium quality, allergy-friendly and 
delicious! Choose from original, gluten free and chocolate gingerbread. Best before 
mid-2022.  
Orders close on midnight 30 November.   
https://bit.ly/TerrigalPublicSchoolPnCAssoc_gingerbread_house_fundraiser 
 
Traffic Safety Around our School 
Thank you to most of our school community who continue to drive and park safely around our school. 
As a reminder to everyone I have included in today’s newsletter an information sheet about parking 
zones and rules. 
When everyone follows the rules our drop off/pick up zones work well. 
 
Tell Them from Me Surveys   
Thank you to the many families who have completed our annual survey. 
If you haven’t done so please complete the survey. It is important that 
we get as many opinions as possible. 
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/tpsparentsurvey2021 
 
Keeping Everyone Safe 
Staff continue to work hard to keep everyone safe. If your child has symptoms consistent with health 
advice they will be sent home. 
They will need to be symptom free and provide a negative COVID-19 test result. 
 
If your child is unable to have a COVID test or has an ongoing medical condition causing the 
symptoms a letter from a doctor is needed to allow them back to school. 
 
Below is the advice provided from the NSW Department of Education. 

Student attendance at school 
• All students are expected to be at school unless they are unwell. Do not attend school if unwell, even with 

mild symptoms. Get tested for COVID-19 and follow NSW Health directions. Find your local testing clinics. 
• If you have any COVID-19 symptoms you will be sent home and must not return to school unless 

you have either: 

https://bit.ly/TerrigalPublicSchoolPnCAssoc_gingerbread_house_fundraiser
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/tpsparentsurvey2021
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics


  

 

o isolated for 10 days, when no medical certificate is available 
o a negative COVID-19 test result and are symptom free. 

• In circumstances where a student has other medical reasons for recurrent symptoms, a letter from your GP 
is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative test. 

• Self-isolation periods and testing requirements differ for close contacts based on their exposure and 
vaccination status. If you are identified as a close contact, an authorised contact tracer from NSW Health or 
from the department's Health and Safety Directorate will contact you and let you what you need to do. For 
more information, refer to the NSW Health fact sheet on close link. 

 
Michael Burgess 
Principal 
 
 

Kindergarten 2022 
We are so excited to meet our new Kindergarten students 
starting next year! Please enrol online and upload or email any 
required documents directly to the school as soon as possible 
to ensure that all information can be sent to enrolling families.   

Brooke Walkaden 
Relieving Assistant Principal 
 

Enrolments can be made on-line via the link on our school website.   
Home - Terrigal Public School (nsw.gov.au) 
 
 
Library Books 
Please return all school library books. Your child may have a library book 
they borrowed before lockdown that now needs to be returned. All library 
books can be returned to the ‘returns’ box in the Library.   
 
Nari Foster 
Teacher Librarian 
 

 

 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/factsheets/Pages/advice-for-contacts.aspx
https://terrigal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 



  

 

 
 



  

 

https://bit.ly/TerrigalPublicSchoolPnCAssoc_gingerbread_house_fundraiser 

https://bit.ly/TerrigalPublicSchoolPnCAssoc_gingerbread_house_fundraiser


  

 



  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


	Student attendance at school

